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Purpose:  The purpose of the screening committee meetings is to review 2013 
Comprehensive Instructional Program Review (CIPR) reports submitted to date by 
disciplines. 
 
Process:  This review will result in one of the following actions: 

1.  The screening committee accepts the report with no changes. 
2.  The screening committee accepts the report with minor changes. 
3.  The screening committee requests that faculty make changes and 
        submit a second draft for their review within an agreed upon timeframe. 

 
The District will not approve any CIPR reports if the Course Outlines of Record have 
not been updated to meet current regulations. 
 
Report for October 21, 2013 
On Friday, October 18, the MVC Screening Committee reviewed submitted reports from the 
MVC Honors Program, The Dental Assistant Program, the Spanish discipline, and the Physics 
and Astronomy disciplines. 
 
The next meeting will be on Friday, November 8.  At that time, all reports will be reviewed 
and finalized in preparation for submission to the APC/Program Review Committee.  The 
APC will review six 2013 reports at their meeting on December 12, 2013.  Those that are 
accepted by APC will be forwarded to the District Program Review Committee for district 
acceptance.  Only disciplines with shared courses in the curriculum are scrutinized by the 
district.  College-specific programs are now sent to the district as information only items.  


